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Ms Georgie Adeane
Chairperson
Fremantle Residents Beach Users Association Inc
qeorgieqrowersqreen@qmail.conn

Dear Ms Adeane

UNIVERSAL ACCESS RAMP

Thank you for your email dated 13 July 2013 to the Hon Troy Buswell MLA,
Minister for Transport, regarding a suggested universal access ramp at South Beach
from the Fremantle Sailing Club's southern groyne The Minister has asked me to
respond on his behalf, and I apologise for the delay in responding.

Your ongoing concerns and views are acknowledged, as is the outcome of the
previous public consultation process relating to the Three Harbours development
proposal

At this stage, no further submissions have been lodged by the Fremantle Sailing Club
for consideration. I have been advised by the Department of Transport (DoT) that
should another submission be received for the universal access ramp, it will be
subject to due process. DoT will pass on your concerns to the City of Fremantle
regarding your suggestion of a boating exclusion zone along a portion of the beach
area.

Thank you for raising this matter

Yours sincerely
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